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Announcements from NC-St. A's Session:
May 5 - 11:00 a.m. - North Caradoc - St. Andrew's 166th 
Anniversary. We are pleased to welcome the Banting SS choir to 
the celebration as well as the Knox Youth Choir. A catered lunch of 
ham, salads and dessert will be provided. Please mark this 
important date in your calendar. Lunch provided

May 25 - 9:30 - 4:30 p.m. - Westmount Church (Village Green 
Ave., London) is hosting a daylong conference - Faith Formers. 
This is for anyone who cares about passing on faith to the next 
generation. Speaker will be Rodger Nishioka. Cost is $10. Lunch 
and refreshments provided.

May 26 - 9:30 a.m. - North Caradoc - St. Andrew's 
Communion worship.   Please note the earlier worship time for 
this Sunday only. Knox Komoka will have a congregational meeting
that day and we will change our worship time to accommodate 
that.

August 12-16 - VBS at North Caradoc - St. Andrew's. Kintail
on the Road staff will provide programming for a maximum of 40
campers. Volunteers to assist will be needed. It will be a full day
program  with  snacks  provided.  Registration  form  and  more
Information can be found on the NCSA's  website  under the tab
K.O.T.R (VBS). More information will  be provided in the coming
weeks.

Annual Pork and Corn Roast
Mark your calendars for the annual North Caradoc St. Andrew’s 
Pork and Corn Roast - August 17, 2019

Hungarian  Language Worship service.     

May 26, 2019 @3:00 pm.

Creating community for new Canadians
Life in Christ Ministry provides support and assistance for Arabic
and Farsi speaking refugees living in the Greater Toronto Area. 
Each year, the ministry offers a New Beginnings Training Program
that provides practical workshops aimed at helping refugees adapt
to  local  Canadian  communities,  including  learning  English  and
developing  other  life  skills.  By  offering  games and activities  for
children  at  the  same  time  as  adult  workshops,  the  program
responds to the need for  parents  to attend programs with their
children. 
In addition, the program provides meaningful job opportunities for
students and volunteers.

Presbyterians Sharing welcomes refugees

Quarterly Income and Expense Report 
In 2019, the Board will be providing brief summary updates to the 
congregation on operating income and expenses at the end of each
quarter (i.e. end of March, June, August and December).   
The totals from the previous year are also provided.

Income and Expense Summary to end of March 2019

2019 YTD 2018 YTD
Offering Income $20,701 $18,776

Total Operating Income $21,747 $19,573
Total Operating Expenses $26,504 $26,068

Please let any Board member know if you have any questions or 
would like to see the information provided in a different way.  
Detailed reports are available each month as well.
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